Ref: LD/KHi/BC/Triple Science Option



29th April 2022

Triple Science Option - Assessment

Dear Parents,

As advised in the Options Booklet, pupils who select Triple Science as an option will be considered for their suitability for the course.

Your child has selected Triple Science as a GCSE option and will complete an additional assessment in Science on Thursday 5th May 2022.

The assessment covers key skills in science. They have been informed of the assessment and specific skills to revise.

Once the assessments have been marked, a final decision will be made about the option pathways. I will be in touch to update you with details in due course.

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs Hibbs, Deputy Headteacher, via postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Ms L Draycott





Barr Beacon School